
St Thomas’ Church of England Junior and Infant 
School 

Newsletter—16th September 2022 

Dates for the term 

Monday 19th September—School closed. 

23rd September—Primary Progression day for 
Year 6 pupils. 

4th October, 3.15pm—Meeting with Golborne 
High School for Year 5 & 6 parents. 

5th October—Year 3 visit to Chester. 

6th October—Year 4 visit to Chester 

17th October, 3.15—4.30 Parent’s Evening* 

18th October, 4.30—6pm Parent’s Evening* 

21st October—School finishes for half term. 

*Further details will be provided. 

 

 

Our Value for September is Respect. 

 

 

 
 

 

Welcome back 

It has been  lovely to welcome all the children 
back into school for the new school year. They 
all look really smart in their new uniforms. 
Our new Reception children are getting used 
to life at St Thomas’ and are settling in well. 

The loss of our Queen. 

We were all saddened  by the death of Queen 
Elizabeth II. Only a few months ago we were 
celebrating the Platinum Jubilee. She had an 
amazing life and reign.  


